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As a part of my project, I was intending to participate in scientific talks to share the 

achievements of the research with local people in order to promote conservation 

awareness within the community of Caravelas city, where the Abrolhos Park is 

located.  

 

In this context, I have been involved with the Abrolhos Marine National Park staff in a 

course for local guides within the national park. This course was carried out between 

10th and 12th December 2018. During this course, we had the opportunity to gather 

together local fishermen, tourist guides, managers and scientists. It was an excellent 

opportunity to discuss aspects of use and conservation of marine environments of the 

Abrolhos National Park with all the involved parties. 
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